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4th September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

At Abingdon Primary School, children in Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 are allowed to go home 

alone with written permission from their Parents/Carers. 

We would like all parents/carers who wish their child to walk home alone to complete the 

form below. 

 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child ______________________________________ to walk home 

alone at the end of a school day. 

 

Year Group:    __________________ 

 

Signed Parent/Carer: ____________________ Date: _________________ 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Adam Cooper 

Head Teacher





 


